
 

 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

Please make note that the Westport Library Board of Trustee 
Meeting scheduled for August 21, 2019 at 7:30 pm, to be held in 
the Board Room, has officially been cancelled. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Robin Powell at 
Rpowell@westportlibrary.org 

 

Thank you. 

 

Robin 


